Bootheel Announcement to MARIS Members

Please join MARIS in welcoming the Bootheel Regional Board of REALTORS® as its 15th Shareholder Association. The Bootheel Regional Board coverage area includes Dunklin, Stoddard, Scott, Pemiscot, New Madrid, and Mississippi Counties. 
This addition also has MARIS tiptoeing into parts of Arkansas, which will require our Matrix system to undergo the addition of a new state to our current options. While all members will have access to view and cooperate with the Bootheel Regional Board of REALTOR® membership, agents will still need to be licensed in that state to do business with those listings. 
MARIS is currently in the process of onboarding Bootheel. As agents are added they will need time to get acclimated to our system, trained on listing entry, and input their current listing information. MARIS will continue to communicate with current and new members through blogs, Matrix alerts, newsletters, and social media. Stay tuned to learn more about the addition of the new state and county choices. 
Welcome to the Bootheel Regional Board of REALTORS®!
